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I support this bill, please see enclosed testimony.
I have watched the State of Maine go down a very bad trail for tooo long. Girl’s 
sports need to be protected for GIRLS ONLY. 
I have no ill will towards someone who thinks they are a girl but they are a biological 
male. I do however believe that girls need protection. I cannot bear to see another 
young athlete lose a match because she was forced to compete against a boy.
This is only common sense and I support both bills:
LD#868
LD#1337
When these bills pass, we no longer have to waste our time discussing this issue.
Let’s settle it once and for all!
Please support girls only in girl’s sports and locker rooms and bathrooms.


